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Have a great weekend! 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Christian Foundation Awards 

From next term, we will be presenting the Christian Foundation 

Awards a little differently. Each class will have a Nomination Box 

and children can nominate children if they see an act during the 

school week that is linked to our Christian Foundations – 

Compassion, Forgiveness, Friendship, Justice and Trust.  

Our Christian Ambassadors will collect all nominations and 

present the winners with a sticker (see below) 

 

The children will place their stickers into their Christian 

Foundations Log Book. When a child has received all 5 of our 

Foundations, he or she will win a prize. I hope all that makes 

sense! 

 

 

 

 

8th December – Christmas Jumper Day!! 

9TH December – EYFS Nativity (Time TBC) 

WB 12th December – Christmas Week 

13th December @6pm – Christingle at the 

church – parents invited 

14th December – Christmas lunch day 

15th December – Christmas Museum 

@2:30pm 

15th December – Christmas PTA Disco 

16th December – last day of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Remi 

1 Bronti 

2 Oliver 

3 Jude A 

4 Marharyta 

5 Freddie 

6 Joe 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

You’ve all been awarded 3 points 

on our Arbor App! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Musical Instrument Lessons 

Mrs Catto is waiting to hear back 

from Kent Music School with regard 

to tuition in school. We will let you 

know what is happening as soon as 

receive more info.   

 

Head of School Message Board 

Extra Bank Holiday 

The school will be closed on Monday 8th May 

due to the King’s Coronation which is on 

Saturday 6th May.  

Thank you 

A few days ago, I put out a plea for anyone with 

computing/design skills to help me with a new 

initiative I’d like to roll out called ’50 Things to 

do Before Leaving for Year 7’. I was inundated 

with your offers. If I haven’t got back to you, I 

promise I will but I’ve now chosen someone for 

the job. Thank you to everyone – your kindness 

is why the Monkton Family is so special. 

 

 

 Spelling Bee 

 

Well done to everyone who took part in 

our first Spelling Bee of the year and a 

special well done to the Spelling Bee 

Champions. 

Great slepping! 
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